Elebro Limited 


Date:    
1st March 2017

Dear Residents, 

UPDATE ON PROPOSALS TO IMPLEMENT PLANNING PERMISSION 

140 - 146 CAMDEN STREET, CAMDEN, LONDON NW1 9PF
I am writing to update you on the progress of the project at the above site. As you are aware, planning permission was granted for the following development at Camden’s Planning Committee on 21st July 2015, subject to the S106 Agreement. The S106 was finalised and sealed on 11th May 2016.

We achieved planning permission for the ‘Demolition of existing buildings, excavation of extension to existing single storey basement and erection of 1 - 8 storey building comprising 2,026sqm of commercial floorspace (flexible B1 use class) and 52 residential units (4 x studio, 19 x 1-bed, 18 x 2-bed and 11 x 3-bed C3 use class) with associated landscaping.’
We would like to meet with you on 9th March at 6.15pm, on site, to discuss the next steps as we are moving towards constructing the development. The next steps will include the discharge of conditions and the demolition of the existing buildings. 

We look forward to discussing the development and next steps further with you at this meeting. If you have any queries ahead of this, please contact our planning consultant, Bethan Hawkins at RPS/CgMs (Bethan.hawkins@cgms.co.uk or 02075836767)

Yours faithfully,

Elebro Ltd 
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